


From: Kathy Haskins [mailto:whatzupmom@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 2:14 PM 
To: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Objection Notice 
 
> Melissa:  Thank you for meeting with us on September 4th, 8th and again on the 11th regarding the 
construction at 2616 Harris Ave.  Please be advised that we continue to object to the construction at 2616 
Harris Avenue, Key West, FL and their requested variance.  We are the backyard homeowners (2627 
Seidenberg Ave, Key West, FL) and abut the alleyway between the two properties.  We want to be heard 
and on record at any and all planning board meetings concerning any variances, permits and construction 
at 2616 Harris Ave.    
>  
> As you know our objection is the continued encroachment towards our property.  Please respond to this 
email and tell us whether we are going to be able to be heard on record and at what meeting.  We 
appreciate everything you've done for us to help us understand, and we especially appreciate your time.   
 
> Fred and Kathleen Haskins (2627 Seidenberg Avenue, Key West, FL) 
   305-320-0333 (h) 
   336-469-8595 (c) 
 
>  
> May God bless you and yours 
> Sent from my iPad 

 

 

 

 

 

 


